NOTICE OF DISCONTINUANCE OF
PERMANENT ABSENT VOTER APPLCIATION LIST

, CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OXFORD
' OAKLAND COUNTY, MICHIGAN

Please note that the Charter Township of Oxford will be discontinuing its Permanent
Absent Voter Application list. The dual applications that were mailed out prior to the
August 6, 2024 Primary election was the last automatic Absent Voter Application to be
mailed out.

There are still two ways in which you can receive an absentee ballot:

1. You may submit a properly completed Absent Voter Ballot Application for each
future election in which you would like a ballot. These applications are available
at https://mvic.sos.state.mi.us/avapplication. You may also contact our office to
receive an application.

2. You may request, in writing, to be placed on the Permanent Ballot list so that you
will automatically receive a ballot for each future election. Please email
smccullough@oxfordtownship.org to receive a copy of the form.
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